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Law  Parental-Consent-Prior-to-an-Abortion Legislation  

 

June 30, 2020 

 

*For Immediate Release* 

 

Contact: Andrew Shirvell, Founder and Executive Director, at (850) 404-3414 or  

Andrew@FloridaVoiceForTheUnborn.com.  

 

Executive Director Andrew Shirvell today issued the following statement: 

 

“Florida Voice for the Unborn sincerely thanks Florida’s pro-life governor, Ron DeSantis, for 

signing into law today life-saving legislation that requires parental consent prior to a minor child 

obtaining an abortion in the state of Florida – and enhances protections for babies born alive after 

failed abortions.  The legislative sponsors, Republican state Senator Kelli Stargel (District 22 – 

Lake and Polk Counties) and state Representative Erin Grall (District 54 – Indian River and St. 

Lucie Counties), are true pro-life champions and their leadership on this important issue is highly 

commendable.” 

 

Shirvell continued, “The fact is, polls have consistently demonstrated that there is widespread bi-

partisan support among the citizens of  Florida for the involvement of parents in their minor child’s 

life-altering decisions.  Clearly, parents are the ones who need to be involved – not the bloody 

merchants of death at Planned Parenthood!  The legislation signed into law today will allow parents 

to help their minor daughter choose life when faced with an unexpected pregnancy.”   

 

Shirvell concluded, “Florida Voice for the Unborn fully expects radical pro-abortion groups to 

immediately challenge in court Florida’s new parental-consent-prior-to-an-abortion law, which 

goes into effect on July 1st.  Florida Voice for the Unborn also fully expects the courts to ultimately 

uphold Florida’s new pro-life law.” 

 

Florida Voice for the Unborn is a new grassroots Tallahassee-based lobbying group that only 

focuses on pro-life issues impacting the unborn.  It is strictly independent, and its work is guided 

by faith in God’s only Son, Jesus Christ.  Florida Voice for the Unborn supports all peaceful efforts 

by elected officials and others to end abortion and save lives.  Follow us on Twitter, Facebook, 

Instagram, and Pinterest @UnbornVoiceFL – and visit our website at 

FloridaVoiceForTheUnborn.com.  
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